TOWN OF RYE

The Supervisors of the Checklist will be in session in the
meeting room at Town Hall on Friday, October 30, 2015 from 7:00 to
7:30PM. Any Rye resident may register to vote at that time. A
picture ID and proof of residency will be required in order to
register to vote. This will be the last opportunity for registered
voters to change party affiliation prior to the Presidential

Primary Election. The date of the Presidential Primary Election
has not yet been determined.

Sally King
Supervisor of the Checklist



